
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Thursday, June 2, 2011 
CONTACT: Nathan Sanderson, Information Officer, 605-280-8852 
  

Dakota Dunes Road Closure Update 
  

DAKOTA DUNES, S.D. - The entrance to the Dakota Dunes residential area has been 
closed to all traffic except trucks and other vehicles involved in the construction of the 
levee. 
  
Delivery of materials needed to accomplish the end goal of constructing a levee to 
protect the community is a priority.  
  
Dakota Dunes Boulevard will be closed today at the residential entrance from 10 am – 6 
pm. The exit will remain open for residents leaving the area, who will be allowed back in 
after 6 p.m. 
  
For any questions, call the flood hotline at 1-866-446-5324 or 
visit http://www.breadysd.com. 
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